
12 to do at home RE or Worship Activities   

 

Whilst you’re at home there are plenty of ways you can learn and reflect, here’s twelve simple ways to 

get you started. Take photos and remember to bring them back to school.  

 

Make an Easter Garden: 
Think about what symbols you 
may put into it. You could even 

try to grow the grass from 
seed. 

Watch an animated film on 
BBC Bitesize about one of the 
religions you have studied in 

school. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/

subjects/z7hs34j 
 

Write and draw an answer to 
this question: 

Does God have a favourite 
animal? 

(make sure you say why you 
think this) 

Rewrite the Easter story as a 
diary from one of the main 

people involved.  
 

You could choose Pilate, Mary, 
Peter, a roman soldier.   

Enter the Spirited Arts 
competition. 

You can enter different pieces 
of artwork, photographs or 
poems about their themes. 

http://www.natre.org.uk/about-
natre/projects/spirited-
arts/spirited-arts-2020/ 

Learn a new song for school. 
You could even write your own! 

Ask you parents to visit this 
spotify playlist 

https://open.spotify.com/playlist
/57RruM9yfmyE37NHP6yzUc?

si=j9BmK7ZoR-
WU8UXERg4ZXQ 

 

Make an Easter Bonnet (hat). 
Use an old hat at home or 

make one from paper and card.  

Download the Superbook Free 
Bible App and play their videos 

and games. 
http://uk-

en.superbook.cbn.com/app 

Make a cross out of a 
cardboard box and decorate it 

with natural materials from your 
garden, or cut out pieces of 

coloured paper.  
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Design your own reflection 
area for home.  

What will you put into it?  
What will help you to be quiet 

and reflect or pray?  

Find out about the work of the 
Missionary Aviation Fellowship 
https://www.maf-uk.org/school-

resources#moreresources 
 

Write your own class prayer 
and then give it actions that 

you could teach to your class 
when you go back to school.  
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